
 
Announcements for   

Wednesday, January 23, 2019 
  

What’s Trending…. 
 
Food Deliveries to Students 

 

We no longer accept pizza or other food deliveries.  
 
Parents, however, are welcome to drop off lunch for their student. 

 
 
Dress Code  
 
As always, we expect students to be dressed for success every day. 

• ID worn on a lanyard around your neck 

• No holes in pants above the knee.  Tights must be worn underneath.   

• No notches or designs cut in hair or eyebrows. 

 
Now that the weather is turning cooler, here are some dress code 
reminders: 

• No hoods or hats are to be worn in the building. 

• House shoes are not acceptable for school--you must wear rubber 
soled shoes. 

• No blankets or pillows--even on test days. 

• Pajama-style pants are not allowed. 

 



Advanced Placement (AP) Test Registration 

AP test registration is now open.   
Registration information is attached. 

Upcoming Events 
 
ACT/SAT Camp 
January 13/January 20/January 27 
 

See attached flyer. 
The camp will focus on the ACT test scheduled for February 9th; SAT 
Prep included for March 9th test 
 

 
LISD Driver Education  
Winter session begins January 23, 2019 
 

LISD’s Driver Education winter session begins on January 23, 
2019.  You must be 15 years old on or before January 23rd to enroll.   

 
The Teenage Brain Book Study 
Spring session begins Monday, January 28th 
 

Please join us for The Teenage Brain book study held on four 
Monday nights in the LHS Harmon library from 6:00 – 7:30. 
Participation in the book study is free.  Books and refreshments will 
be provided. 
 
The dates for the spring session are as follows: 
 
Monday, January 28, 2019  
  
Monday, February 4, 2019 
  
Monday, February 11, 2019 
  
Monday, February 18, 2019 

 
There are a limited number of seats available.  Use this link to sign 
up:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0549AAAF2EA3FC1-theteenage 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0549AAAF2EA3FC1-theteenage


  

 
Farmer Tip Line (469) 647-2814  
See Something?  Say Something. 
 

We have a Farmer Tip Line for students to anonymously report 
issues directly to campus administration.  There are posters around 
the building and in classrooms with our Farmer Tip Line number.  Use 
this tip line to anonymously report issues such as bullying, suicidal 
thoughts or self-harm, dating or family violence, weapons, drugs, 
threats, or other alarming behavior.    
 
Student safety is our number one priority, so remember:   
See Something. Say Something. 

 
Need to see your Counselor or Assistant Principal?  

You can make an appointment with your assistant principal by 
scanning the QR code on the posters in the halls and completing a 
Google form. Ms. Flanders/Ms. Somers (A-F); Mr. Owens/Ms. Smith 
(G-N) or Mr. Bauter/Ms. Jones (O-Z) will call you down to meet with 
you. 

  
Counselor’s Newsletter 

Attached is the latest issue. 
 
LHS Calendar 

Attached is the latest calendar. 
 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @LHSHarmon and @LHSFarmer 
Follow us on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/ 

https://www.instagram.com/lhsharmon/

